







## 10th Annual David Hinkamp Memorial Golf Tournament FRIDAY, MAY 5th at 9AM Gates Four Country Club

It is that time again! Please mark your calendars and plan to be a part of this special annual event that helps fund our VCA Booster Club and athletes for the upcoming school year.

Breakfast is included prior to Tee Off.

## \*\*\* How can you help? \*\*\*

- o Participate! Register to play or be a sponsor. Many options are available.
- Donate! We need items for our raffle and our goodie bags. The more the better!
- Volunteer! You don't have to play golf to help make a this tournament a great one!

Click on the QR code above to register for the tournament.

Contact Drake Neff at boosterclub@vcanc.com if you have items that you can donate to our tournament or goodie bags or with any questions about the golf tournament.

THIS FALL, VCA BOOSTER CLUB PURCHASED NEW UNIFORMS FOR THE GOLF TEAM AND THE CROSS COUNTRY TEAM. WE PROVIDED FUNDING TO HELP THE BASEBALL TEAM FINISH THE LIGHTING PROJECT FOR THE FIELD.



EMAIL US: boosterclub@vcanc.com



JOIN US: Scan the QR Code



BE A SPONSOR: Scan the QR Code

**GO KNIGHTS!** 

**BOARD MEMBERS:** 



President - Drake Neff
Vice President - Heather Privette
Secretary - Shawn Benton
Treasurer - Tina Eddy
Members at Large - Ace Bullard,
Myra Carberry, Brandon Harrell,
Claire Hedgecoe, Joe Smith



**LIGHTS & UNIFORMS** 

